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Kaitlyn Engelmeier-Foor, Principal 

 

 
September 3, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Porter Life Learners I class: 
 

In keeping with our ongoing commitment to communicate effectively with our school community, I am writing 
to inform you that Mrs. Ridings has begun her Maternity Leave; she had her baby girl last Friday, August 30th.  We 
want to assure you that we are committed to a smooth transition for your child.  
 

We are fortunate to have several strong resource teachers and a long-term substitute teacher at our 
disposal. We currently have Ms. Maddie Herer  in the classroom, in addition to Mrs. Villacorta and Mrs. Sumlin, who 
have been in Life Learners I for the past 3 years.   

 
Mrs. Ridings worked hard to ensure the classroom would have a smooth transition with Ms. Herer. In the 

meantime, our Life Learners I class will be overseen by both Mrs. Richter, our Special Education coordinator, and 
myself, as I am the Special Education Administrator.    

 
 If you have any questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to call me (703-580-6501) or email me at 
engelmkm@pwcs.edu  or you can contact Mrs. Richter @  richtehw@pwcs.edu.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Kaitlyn Engelmeier-Foor 
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